
Falcon Families,
I don’t think I can be writing a newsletter in April with all of this snow we have had! I am
hoping that April will bring some warmer weather and more outside recess than we
have had this past month!

There are a few resources that are paid for through the district that I wanted to make
you aware of. Mental Health and Wellness is more important for our students than ever.
These resources might be something that you or your children could benefit from.
Parent Guidance offers free direct services for parents and is a great resource with a
wealth of information.
https://mylifeisworthliving.org/
https://parentguidance.org/
https://wellness.jordandistrict.org/

We would like to send a friendly reminder to following our safety patrol crossing
procedures. Parents, please remember that these are 6th graders who volunteer their
time before and after school to keep our students safe. We appreciate your help
modeling respectful behavior when crossing with your own children. Here are a few
reminders:

- Please wait for Safety Patrol students to help you cross
- Please be kind to our student volunteers

Here are some upcoming events during the month of April:
April 14th – 20th: Book Fair during lunch and after school
April 21st: No School, teacher professional development day
April 24th: No School, mid Spring Recess

Happy Spring,
Mrs. Smith
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